
•
PER

Sport
Turf
3(4)
1991

...for better, safer Sports Turf

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

As usual, time flys when you are busy. And time is flying by
for your executive. Between employment, family and associa-
tion responsibilities, there never seems to be enough time.

Your executive secretary has been getting himself organized
over the last few months. He is there to answer or find an
answer to your questions. So please, don't be afraid to contact
him.

If you have any ideas on improving our newsletter, field day
or conference, please pass this information on to your execu-
tive or executive secretary.

Yours truly,

EDITORIAL
We trust you have enjoyed your
newsletters and found the informa-
tion helpful to your particular
situation. We are always looking
for newsy articles so don't be shy,
send them along to share with the
membership. Future issues will in-
clude articles on soil testing, irriga-
tion, winter maintenance,
integrated pest management, hor-
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ticultural training and education,
and conference highlights. One
fairly new publication that may be
of interest comes from the U.S.
"Northern Turf Management" it
may be obtained by writing to
N.T.M., Box 1420, Clarksdale, MS
38614-1420, U.S.A., cost $15.00 U.S.
for 1 year, $30.00 U.S. for 3 years.


